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Subject: CyberTax TY2015-01: Tax Site Bundle Application Now Available

Tax Site Bundle Application Now Available!

TY 2014 was an exciting year for the Tax Site Bundles, and we want to congratulate you and hope that
you will join us as we celebrate this huge accomplishment. In TY2014, 32 tax site bundle locations
opened, resulting in 4,902 federal returns accepted, 4,349 state returns accepted, and more than
54.9M in refunds returned to taxpayers. Knowing that we continue to make strides in multicultural
markets and communities across the nation is such a joy and we thank you for all of your contributions
and the contributions of all of the volunteers across the AARP Foundation Tax-Aide program.

To keep the momentum going, we are excited to launch the new application for the Tax Site Bundle
initiative. We encourage all volunteers interested in starting a new tax site or expanding an existing tax
site in @ multicultural, multi-ethnic community to apply by or before November 15, 2015; however, we
may make exceptions for late submissions if funding is available. To complete the application you will
need the demographic information about the community where the proposed or expanded site is
located, have an idea of who will serve as the Local Coordinator, and understand the type of resources
you will need to be successful.

Our investment in your success includes three laptops, a printer, hot spot (if needed), customized
intake sheets, a Tax-Aide marketing teardrop banner (English/Spanish available), and up to $500
reimbursable expenses for marketing and promotion. Apply to participate in Tax-Aide’s Tax Site Bundie
Initiative today and get on the road to helping even more people in a community near you!



